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Mr. Secretary-General, 

Excellences, dear colleagues,  

I would like to thank Minister Tleuberdi, for Kazakhstan’s leadership as Chair of the 
group of the landlocked developing countries at the United Nations and for your 



their transit neighbours for sea-borne trade, have become particularly vulnerable to 
the disruptive impacts of the ongoing crisis. Following the global lockdown 
measures, the landlocked developing countries have been facing even more 
constraints to their sustainable and inclusive growth and continue to be affected in 
unique ways. One crucial and pressing priority before the UN and its development 
system is, therefore, to urgently “unlock” the LLDCs and their trade and productive 
capacities by way of stepping up efforts to deliver on the ke



Armenia is fully committed to effective multilateral cooperation for development at 


